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Route 47 Bridge over Big Timber Creek single lane closures  
in both directions Monday in Gloucester and Camden counties  

Closures necessary to demolish concrete median 

 

(Trenton) – The Route 47 Bridge over Big Timber Creek is scheduled to have single lane closures in both 

directions Monday as the bridge replacement project begins in Camden and Gloucester counties. 

From 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. Monday, April 22, the left lanes on Route 47 northbound and southbound will be 

closed between River Drive in Westville, Gloucester County and the Brooklawn Circle in Brooklawn, 

Camden County. The closure is necessary to remove the concrete median on the Route 47 Bridge over Big 

Timber Creek.  

 

The $47.8 million federally funded project will replace the superstructure of the Route 47 Bridge over Big 

Timber Creek in Brooklawn, Camden County and Westville, Gloucester County, as well as raise the profile 

of the Bridge by seven feet. The project is expected to be completed by summer 2027. 

Variable Message Signs will provide advance notification to motorists of traffic pattern changes associated 

with the work. The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction 

updates and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT 

and our Facebook page. 
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